LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, NOVEMBER, 2016
Nov. 5,6
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Our Privilege

On November 8, we have an opportunity not afforded to everyone.   We will be voting for whoever will lead our country, and its people, for the next four years. We encourage everyone to carefully consider which candidates most accurately reflect your values and then vote.

Nov. 12, 13
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Christmas Cards

Right to Life-LIFESPAN is again offering Christmas Cards for those who want to give a gift to Life as well send a message of the season to friends and family.  Please call the Lifespan office, 248-816-1546 for information.

Nov. 19, 20
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Happy Thanksgiving

Each year, as we reflect on the things by which we are blessed and for which we are thankful, LIFESPAN acknowledges the many blessings we receive from those who support our efforts for Life.  Good wishes, prayers for success and praise for our efforts are all gratefully received and returned to you one hundred fold.

Nov. 26, 27
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
The Return of Jack Kevorkian
Two Michigan legislators have introduced two more pieces of legislation that would allow legal assisted suicide in Michigan.  In 1998, Michigan voters soundly defeated similar legislation, recognizing the dangers inherent in such a law.  The new law would allow assisted suicide for the usual reasons and its authors feel that they have placed enough guidelines within the language to prevent abuse.  Unfortunately that has not been the case in those states that permit assisted suicide.  It seems that those who promote changing the role of the physician from healer to death facilitator are determined to continue to push legislation until they finally wear us down and succeed.  But at what price?  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office,

 248-816-1546
